
Ruth deBeurs
Dexter
LD 1763
I live on Lake Wassookeag in Dexter year round.  Each winter I see long term and 
pop-up ice houses brought on the lake and then removed.  The remaining trash and 
other messes that people make after long hours on the ice can be disgusting.  Even if 
the messes were accidental from wind, or no bathrooms, we need to protect our lakes 
and not invite more ways for people to trash them.  Please vote to prevent 
nonwater-dependent floating structures on our precious lakes.  


